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SUMMARY: 

This project is funded by the SB-1 Sustainable Communities Planning Grant administered by 
Caltrans. The objective of the SB-1 Sustainable Communities Planning Grant program is to 
encourage local and regional multimodal transportation and land use planning that furthers 
the region’s Regional Transportation Plan/Sustainable Community Strategy (RTP/SCS), 
contributes to the State’s greenhouse gas (GHG) reduction targets and other State goals, 
including but not limited to, the goals and best practices cited in the 2017 RTP Guidelines, 
addresses the needs of disadvantaged communities, and also assists in achieving the Caltrans 
Mission and Grant Program Overarching Objectives. 

 

The Draft Final Report will be available for public review beginning December 11, 2020 until 
January 8, 2021. Please visit the project website for updates and to leave any comments 
about the draft document or contact Evelyn Espinosa at evelyn@maderactc.org. Past project 
presentations, recorded community meetings, and all public documents, including the draft 
design concepts, are available on the project website. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

No fiscal impact to the approved 2020-21 Overall Work Program and Budget. 
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